
Is it time for Hospice? 

It’s never easy to start a conversation about death, but if you are facing a terminal diagnosis or if you are 

thinking about ending curative treatments, it is time to learn more about the support services offered by 

Northern Light Home Care & Hospice.  If you are not sure whether you or your loved one may be eligible for 

hospice, please review the 10 questions below.  We can provide a hospice informative visit at no cost to you. 

 

 
1. Have you experienced frequent hospitalizations or trips to the ER? 

2. Have you been experiencing increased pain, shortness of breath, nausea, or vomiting? 

3. Are you spending more time in bed, or notice a decrease in your ability to perform daily tasks, 

such as eating, grooming, using the bathroom, or walking? 

4. Have you experienced a rapid decline in your health over the past 6 months? 

5. Have you experienced an increase in falls? 

6. Have you experienced in increase in weakness or fatigue? 

7. Have you noticed an increase in mental confusion? 

8. Have you noticed any unexpected weight loss over the last 6 months? 

9. Have you had an increase in infections? 

10. Do you want to focus on quality of life rather than continuing/seeking curative treatment? 
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If you answered “yes” to any of the questions above, hospice may be the answer – we can help. 
 

1‐800‐757‐3326 


